
Superintendent King challenges our students to read a 
minimum of 100 minutes a week this summer and to 
complete the summer reading log(s) attached to this post! 
Challengers who meet this goal may submit their 
complete log and school name to nominate their school 
for an opportunity to receive $10,000 toward a 
school library makeover and a very special visit 
from a published author.  
Submit readings logs to: sharon.riley@lausd.net  
For additional information call (213) 241-5333

Los Angeles Unified School District  
Summer 2017 
Reading Challenge 

We encourage students to use their LA Public 
Library Card this summer! The Los Angeles 
Unified School District (LAUSD), in partnership 
with the Los Angeles Public Library and Mayor 
Eric Garcetti, has committed to supporting 
students with obtaining their Student Success 
Library Cards.
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